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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back everyone. I hope you have had a great Easter holiday and enjoyed the 

wonderful weather. It has been great to have the children back in school this week. 

 

This term is unusually short but incredibly busy. There is plenty of work to do especially as, 

either side of half term, the children will be taking their end of year assessments. The children 

have come back to school really settled and are working hard, so I am sure they will all do 

very well. 

 

This week, I have been very honoured to give a short presentation to all the other head teachers 

in the Northampton Diocese about how to ensure a “values led curriculum”. It is great that we 

have been identified as a school who leads in this area. Our curriculum is rooted in the 

church’s teaching and is very much based on Pope Francis’ wise words that Catholic 

Education is about “Identity, Quality and Care for the Common Good”. If you want more 

information about the foundations of the Our Lady’s Curriculum then please have a read on 

our website. 

 

Curriculum Foundations - Our Lady's Catholic Primary School (olschesham.co.uk) 
 

However, if you want to see what this 

looks like day to day then remember to 

follow the school Instagram page which 

we try to update regularly.  
 

Enjoy the long weekend, 

 

God bless,  

 
 

 

  

https://www.olschesham.co.uk/curriculum/curriculum-foundations/


Easter Mass 

 
Father Alessandro will be celebrating Mass with us next Friday, 6th May at 9.15am. Parents 

are more than welcome to come and join us for this very joyful Easter celebration. 

 

 
 

Recruitment 
 

We are currently looking to recruit teaching assistants from September. This might suit a 

young person taking a year out. If you know of anyone who would be interested then please 

forward the details of the job to them.  

 

Thank you 

Mr Holdsworth 

 

Learning Support Assistant at Our Lady's Catholic Primary School 
 

Uniform 
 

Just a quick reminder about uniform. Please make sure children come in with their school 

shoes on and not trainers. Also, please make sure that hair bands match school colours and 

that earrings are small gold or silver studs. I don’t want to be battling with children in 

school when it isn’t really their fault. Remember, uniform is the time you show your 

children that it is important to follow the rules. Look smart, work smart!!!!! 

 

Thank you, 

 Mr Holdsworth 

  

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/148673/EDV-2022-OLCPS-78224


 

Here is the Parent Newsletter for May.  

 
www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 

 

@OLSCheshambois 
 

Here is a quick snapshot of our learning this week: 

 

 

  

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/


Safeguarding 
 

The DFE have produced a document for parents about keeping their children safe outside of 

school. Our children are lucky to be doing so many amazing activities outside of school so I 

thought it might be useful. I’ve uploaded it to our website. 

 

Keeping Children Safe: Parental Guidance (olschesham.co.uk) 

 
 

Accelerated Reader 
 

 Words Read 

Year 6 20,030,839 words 

Year 5 15,345,128 words 

Year 4 12,643,130 words 

Year 3 3,436,187 words 

 
Millionaire Readers

  
Thomas (Year 5) 

Ben (Year 6) 

Abigail (Year 6) 

Alex (Year 5) 

Wiktor (Year 5) 

Ula (Year 5) 

Constance (Year 5) 

Robert (Year  6) 

Charlie (Year 6) 

Michael (Year 6) 

Mirella (Year 6) 

Bella (Year 6) 

 

Double Millionaire Readers 

 

Harry (Year 4) 

Kaitlyn (Year 6) 

 

Triple Millionaire Readers - Wow 

 

Matilda (Year 4) 

Kenandra (Year 5) 

https://www.olschesham.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/6.6903_DFE_OOSS_Parental_Guidance_v5_ac_.pdf


 
Meeting Targets and above 85% in Quizzes 

 

Watch this space 


